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FEDERATION INTERNATIONALE

15.04.2011 PDC/NFF/2011

Artos Fencing GmbH & Co. KGZiegeleiweg 13A-15,
D-04435 Schkeuditz, Germany

Tel. 0049(0)34204-7029-0

Fax. 0049(0)34204-7029-21

Mr. STEFFEN GROLLMISCH

Dear Mr. Grollmisch,
In 2011, FIE has a special program to assist the NFF.

We would like to order 120 (possibly 140) of soft tissue fencing pistes from your
company.

On the pistes must be FIE logo and the inscription "The International
Development Program”

These tracks should be sent to the 60 (possibly 70) countries to 2 lanes in each
country.

Mandatory condition: all pistes should be sent NFF before June 15, 2011.

I ask you to urgently send to our address proforma invoice and delivery conditions.

After receiving the invoice, the FIE can transfer to your account a portion of funds
as a prepayment.

Waiting for your reply

Vitaly Logvin
Advisor to the President FIE
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